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22 October 2008 

MEMORANDUM FOR ALMAJCOM/SG 

FROM:   HQ USAF/SG3 
110 Luke Avenue, Room 400 
Bolling AFB DC 20032-7050 

SUBJECT:   Use of Tubersol® as the Preferred Brand of Tuberculin 

This memo supports the attached ASD(HA) Policy Memo, HA 08-012, “Policy for the 
Use of Tubersol® as the Preferred Brand of Tuberculin.”   

In recent years, pseudo-outbreaks of latent TB infection within both the AFMS and DoD 
have been traced to the use of Aplisol® and false positive results.  Subsequent investigations have 
revealed that the same individuals identified as tuberculin positive with Aplisol® test negative 
with Tubersol®.  Therefore, Tubersol® will be the preferred brand of tuberculin, effective 
immediately.  Acquisition and use of Aplisol® will be limited to times of supply shortages of 
Tubersol®. 

My POC for this memorandum is Lt Col Philip Gould, AFMSA/SG3PM, (202) 767-
4268, DSN 297-4268, or Philip.Gould@Pentagon.af.mil.    

THOMAS J. LOFTUS 
Major General, USAF, MC, CFS 
Assistant Surgeon General, Health Care Operations 
Office of the Surgeon General 

Attachment: 
ASD(HA) Policy Memorandum 08-012 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


